NOTICE

Pursuant to Section Xll of the Master Deed,
which authorizes the Board of Directors to
establish reasonable rules and regulations
governing the use of the general common
elements, the Board has established the
following parking rule which you are violating:

“Rental trucks or other large trucks used for moving
shall not be parked overnight in the Tall Ship parking
lots. Contact the Marina Office or Security Gate at
Keowee Key to make overnight parking
arrangements.”

If your vehicle is not removed within (12) hours
of this notice your vehicle will be

towed at your own risk and cost and you

will be charged a $50 fine.

President,
Tall Ship Association



